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Comments: Hello, and thanks for considering our comments.

I am a frequent user of the Boggy Draw recreation trails.  I mountain bike there several times throughout the year

including FAT biking in the snow.  I camp there several nights in both the spring and fall.  I'm attracted to Boggy

Draw because of its close proximity to Durango, where I live.  I don't have to travel far to get a wilderness

experience of beauty and quiet.  This location is a lovely retreat shared by many.

    I appreciate the need to maintain healthy forests through logging, especially now with climate change and

beetle kill.  My request for the logging project is that the forest service and logging operations do it in such a way

that it minimizes the impact in destroying trails that have been so carefully crafted, and minimizes noise and dust

to the areas where people enjoy camping and biking.   Please work with the Dolores watershed interest group to

plan minimization of the impacts to recreational users of the boggy draw area.  Thank you!


